
The Wild River Owners Association (WROA) represents over 200 homeowners who live on or near the Deschutes River at Pringle 
Falls just below Wickiup Reservoir. Our development straddles the river just north of Burgess Road in Deschutes County. We are 
directly affected by Deschutes River fish and wildlife habitat. We rely on OWRD and ODFW to manage the water and wildlife that is 
integral to our community.

We strongly support full funding for OWRD and ODFW. We do not believe those agencies should bear further budget or staffing 
cuts. Healthy waters and wildlife are central to the Oregon Experience and millions of people rely on these agencies to protect and 
enhance Oregon's quality of life.

Please do not cut budgets or stafing for OWRD or ODFW!

Thank you for your consideration.


